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16th July 2012

LOCAL PLAN - PREFERRED OPTIONS.

At a recent Parish Council meeting, The Chairman and Councillors of Leek Wootton & Guy’s Cliffe Parish Council discussed the Local Plan. Their views are below –

The Parish Council are particularly concerned with the following proposals in the draft Local Plan:

1) [PO16] We are opposed to any Village Envelope and Green belt boundary changes within Leek Wootton.

It is felt strongly that this creates a significant erosion of the boundary and development protections in our area, and it is contrary to the recently adopted Parish Plan.

2) [PO1] We believe that the basis upon which projections of future population and housing needs are not realistic or supported by proven evidence, and that the housing development plans for Warwick District should be much smaller than those proposed.

3) [PO4] The proposal for 30-80 new dwellings in Leek Wootton is contrary to our Parish Plan (fully backed by residents survey responses) which states that any large scale development is precluded and individual new property proposals possible only within the current building envelope.

4) [PO14/PO15] The proposed ‘Leamington Northern Relief road’ will unavoidably cause excessive environmental damage, having to cross a railway line, river and a flood plain.

5) [PO1/PO14] The large developments proposed in the surrounding area particularly Kenilworth will inevitably increase significantly the traffic through Leek Wootton unless these developments are kept to a more manageable size.

Parish Clerk. E. Clayton
On behalf of the Chairman and Councillors of Leek Wootton & Guys Cliffe Parish Council.

sent by email to newlocalplan@warwickdc.gov.uk
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